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Housing Agency Procurement Assistance

Hello,

HUD will be hosing a series of webinars to solicit input on the Section 3 Proposed Rule. 

The following and attached information is being distributed as a public service in case you or other staff at your Agency are 
interested.  

Michael S. Gifford of Housing Agency Procurement Assistance does not have anything to do with this event other than I am 
notifying everyone that it will occur. This event is being offered by HUD, so please contact them with any questions or concerns.

BEGINNING OF THE CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED FROM HUD . . . . 

Fair Housing and Equal Opportunity’s Economic Opportunity (Section 3) Division will be hosting a series of webinars to solicit input 
on the Section 3 Proposed Rule

Due to the large amount of anticipated participants, three sessions will be offered based on program area:

• April 23, 2015.  2:00-4:00 EST—Public Housing Agencies (PHAs)
• April 30, 2015. 2:00-4:00 EST—Recipients of Housing and Community Development Assistance (i.e., CDBG, HOME, Lead 

Hazard Control, Project Based Housing Choice Vouchers, etc.)
• May 19, 2015.  2:00-4:00 EST—All Interested Section 3 Stakeholders and Advocates (mixed audience)

You are encouraged to register for one of these sessions using the link provided below.  Space is limited, so please register soon.

http://www.hud.gov/emarc/index.cfm?fuseaction=emar.registerEventSearch

*Registered participants will receive a link to the webinar on the day of the event.

END OF CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED FROM HUD

Regards,
Michael S. Gifford, C.P.M., CPSD
Housing Agency Procurement Assistance 

I have a consulting practice providing procurement- and contracts-related mentoring, training, and technical assistance to housing 
agencies. I help housing agencies conduct procurement and contracts in a HUD-compliant and "best practice" manner. Click here 
to see my full resume. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns pertaining to procurement and 
contracts (initial answering of questions is "no charge"). As I am either on-the-road or on the phone a lot, an initial contact by e-mail 
is best; please be sure to include your return telephone number (office/cellular) so that I can call you back.
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